From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Comment - Improving public defense caseload standards
Date: Monday, September 23, 2024 4:04:40 PM

From: Inna Scott <iscott@globallawadvocates.com>

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 3:47 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comment - Improving public defense caseload standards

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe. If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
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Hello,

My name is Inna Scott, WSBA #46864. | am in support of improving caseload standards for
Washington’s public defenders. | am in immigration attorney and most of the immigrant community
| serve requires the assistance of public defenders. Public defenders who don’t have sufficient time
to adequately prepare their cases and get to know their clients often overlook immigration issues,
which can lead to lifelong consequences for people who are trying to obtain legal status in the
United States.

Please allow these public servants to have a manageable caseload, which will ultimately lead to their
clients obtaining services they greatly need —and hopefully to less recidivism.

Sincerely,

Inna Scott

Immigration Attorney | Global Law Advocates PLLC | www.globallawadvocates.com
655 S. Orcas Street, Suite 210, Seattle, WA 98108 | T: 206.774.8758 | F: 206.457-2137
iscott@globallawadvocates.com

Practice limited to immigration law
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